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Calendar of Events: 
 
In the Coming Week… 
Fri., Nov. 15: ABC Food Program 
Tues., Nov. 19: Picture Retake Day 
  Intruder Alert Drill 

Afterschool Diamond Art Club 
Wed., Nov. 20: North High School Orchestra-8:50 am in 

the gym. 
 PTA Cancun Night-4:00-9:00 pm 
Thurs., Nov. 21: RCU School $ense Begins-8:45 am in 

cafeteria. 
 No Afterschool Diamond Art Club Due to 

Movie Night 
 Roosevelt Family Movie Night-6:00 pm. 
Fri., Nov. 11: ABC Food Program 
 DeLong Orchestra and Choir-1:15 pm. 
 Turkey Bingo-3:00 pm. 
 
The Following Week… 
Mon., Nov. 25- 
  Fri., Nov. 29: NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 
 
Future Dates to Remember… 
Thurs., Dec. 5: RCU School $ense Begins-8:45 am in 

cafeteria. 
Holiday Workshop-for preregistered 
students from 3:35-4:30 pm. 
Afterschool Diamond Art Club 

Tues., Dec. 10: Afterschool Diamond Art Club 
  Culver’s Night-4:00-7:00 pm 
Thurs., Dec. 12: RCU School $ense Begins-8:45 am in 

cafeteria. 
Holiday Workshop-for preregistered 
students from 3:35-4:30 pm. 
NO Afterschool Diamond Art Club Due to 
Holiday Workshop. 

 
Roosevelt Items of Interests: 
 

Picture Day/Retake Day 
If your child was absent on Picture Day or if you would like a 
retake, please be aware that Picture Retake Day will be the 
morning of Tues., Nov. 19.  We have the list of students who 
were absent on the original Picture Day.  Please email your 
child’s teacher if you would like your child to have a retake 
done. 
 

Cancun for a Cause 
Roosevelt PTA has partnered with the Cancun to offer: 

 
Roosevelt Movie Night 

Here is another fun event coming up: 

 
 

Holiday Workshop  
Please note the date of the PTA Holiday Workshop has been 
changed from Thurs., Dec. 5 to Thurs., Dec. 12.  Amy Weiss, 
Melissa Van Riper, Salina Heller and Sarah Brown-Jager have 
agreed to be the planning committee this HUGE event.  They 
are looking for help the day of the event.  If you are 
available from 3:00-5:00 pm, please email Mrs. Rud at 
trud@ecasd.us to make sure your volunteer paperwork is up 
to date.  All students must be preregistered to be able to 
attend.  Please use this link to register your child:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044BABAF23A0FF2-
52983275-holiday. 
 

mailto:trud@ecasd.us
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044BABAF23A0FF2-52983275-holiday
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044BABAF23A0FF2-52983275-holiday
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Wrestling 
Did your child(ren) sign up for the Husky Takedown Clinic?  
Are they eager to learn more about wrestling?  Here is 
another opportunity:  
https://forms.gle/BtnTp7nsnD9Bh1UK9. 
 

Coats, Coats, Coats! 
The Eau Claire Firefighters, through their Operation Warm 
program, were able to gift a winter coat to 27 of our 
students. We are so thankful for this program!   
 
We also had the Knight of Columbus and the Early Risers 
drop off a box of coats, hats and mittens.  Please let Mrs. 
Skutley or Mrs. Rud know if your child is in need of a warm 
winter coat.   
 

“Oops! Bathroom” 
From time to time students need a change of clothes for 
any number of reasons.  We keep our “Oops! Bathroom” 
stocked for just this reason.  Thank you to Lutheran Church 
of the Good Shepherd for helping us to restock.  If you find 
your child comes in something other than what you sent 
them to school in, please wash those items up and send 
them back to school as soon as you are able.   
 

Veterans Day 
We held a wonderful Veterans Day celebration at 
Roosevelt.  Thank you if you were able to join us.  If you 
were not, you may view it here:  
https://ecasd.hosted.panopto.com/Panopto/Pages/Viewer.
aspx?id=df9a8687-8058-4a43-beb3-b22500e26306 
 
Thank you to the 5th Graders who helped lead the program.  
We had Roosevelt Scouts who completed the flag 
ceremony with the help of Sue Luedke.  Returning Tiger, Eli 
Vang played the trumpet for us.  Our Guest Speaker this 
year was Major Aaron Gaboury. 
 

Roosevelt Family Times at Culver’s! 
Thank you to those who joined us for November’s Culver’s 
Night.  We had Guest Servers:  Mrs. Bomber, Mrs. Widen, 
Mrs. Janet and Mrs. Sarah.  We raised over $500 for our 
PTA again this month!  This money will go into our general 
PTA fund and be used for things funding our upcoming 
Holiday Workshop.   Please join us on Tues., Dec.. 10 from 
4:00-7:00 pm at the Folsom St. Culver’s for our next 
Roosevelt Family Times at Culver’s.   
 

Hearing Screening 
All Kindergarten & 1st Grade students recently had their 
hearing screened.  If anyone was absent or a possible issue 
was detected, they will be rescreened.  If there is a 
concern, you will receive communication from our district’s 
Audiologist.   
 

 

 

 

 

Pumpkin Carving Contest 
We only had 26 entries this year, but we had no shortage 
of creativity. A huge shout out to Nestle for sending over 
Lisa, Jen and Beth to be our judges. Also, thank you to Sue 
Luedke for chairing this event. 
 

Here are the results: 

K-2nd Grade Animal  Student Carved 
1st Place Maya 

K-2nd Grade  Fic. Character   Student Carved 
1st Place Emily K. 

K-2nd Grade Painted  Student Carved 
1st Place Bryce E.  
2nd Place  Natalie C. 

K-2nd Grade Spooky  Student Carved 
1st Place Devin W. 

K-2nd Grade Stenciled   
1st Place Aviana P. 

K-2nd Grade Traditional  Student Carved 
1st Place Dexter O. 

 
3rd-5th Grade Animal  Student Carved 

1st Place Evelyn J and Teague R 
tied. 

3rd-5th Grade Fic. Character   Student Carved 
1st Place Avery C. 
2nd Place  George L. 

3rd-5th Grade Painted    
1st Place Izaiah R. 
2nd Place  Kiara R. 

3rd-5th Grade Roosevelt Pride Student Carved 
1st Place Sullivan A.  

3rd-5th Grade Spooky  Student Carved 
1st Place Madelyn V. 
2nd Place  Natilie 

3rd-5th Grade Stenciled   
1st Place Brooklyn S. 

3rd-5th Grade Traditional  Student Carved 
1st Place Lily H 
2nd Place  Beckett S 

  
Family Carved  Animal    

1st Place Nick K 
Family Carved Fictional Character  

1st Place Emmarie W 
Family Carved Food   

1st Place Kinsley 
Family Carved Painted    

1st Place Elsie W. 
Family Carved  Spooky   

1st Place Ava R 
Family Carved  Stenciled   

1st Place Mia A. 
Family Carved  Traditional    

1st Place Will and Ben J. 

https://forms.gle/BtnTp7nsnD9Bh1UK9
https://ecasd.hosted.panopto.com/Panopto/Pages/Viewer.aspx?id=df9a8687-8058-4a43-beb3-b22500e26306
https://ecasd.hosted.panopto.com/Panopto/Pages/Viewer.aspx?id=df9a8687-8058-4a43-beb3-b22500e26306
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Topper’s West Dough-Nation Nights for Roosevelt 
Topper’s Pizza stopped over recently to drop off the check 
we earned from our Dough-Nation Nights. Thank you to 
everyone who participated in this fun-raiser. We were able 
to add $299.38 to our PTA General Fund which is used to 
cover things like a second fieldtrip for each grade. Do you 
think we should do it again in the spring? 
 

From School $ense 
What are you Grateful for?  An attitude of gratitude can 
help children find contentment instead of always asking for 
more, more, more.  As a way to celebrate the Thanksgiving 
holiday this month, consider making a gratitude list with 
your child. It can be fun and nothing is too small to add to 
the list! Maybe you start with big things like family, friends, 
or health, and then realize the joy of the sun on your face, 
kindness from a stranger, or the opportunity to try a new 
skill.  See how many ideas you can add to your list this 
month! You can even save the list from year to year and 
reflect on how your child grows in their gratitude as they 
mature. 
 
At Royal Credit Union School $ense, we are grateful  for all 
of our Super Savers! We do a little happy dance each time 
we see students get excited about saving money and 
working to build strong financial skills. 
 
Your Roosevelt Royal School $ense is open every Thursday 
during the morning in the cafeteria to help your child get 
excited about saving and helping their school.  
 
Royal donates $250 to your school for every 500 deposits 
made. Did you know that 212 deposits from last year rolled 
over to Roosevelt’s transaction count this year and you 
only have 207 deposits left before your school receives 
$250?   
 
If you would like to sign up your child for our School $ense 
program, follow this link to get started to 
www.rcu.org/schoolaccounts. If your child has a Royal 
Credit Union account, they should continue to use the 
same pouch each year, but if they need a new one, click 
HERE to request a pouch for your student to use to save at 
school!  We welcome any questions about Royal School 
$ense. Please contact Mariah.Wheeler@rcu.org 
 

 
 

Roosevelt PTA 
Roosevelt PTA is a family group that connects & enriches 
the Roosevelt experience for everyone.  Parents, 
grandparents, children & staff members may attend PTA 
meetings.  Our next general meeting will take place at 6:00 
pm on Thurs., Dec. 19.  Come see what PTA is up to and 
hear valuable information about the referendum.  Or join 
us virtually by clicking on this link;  Join the meeting now 
 
We are still in search of: 

• Family Advisory Council Rep 

• Book Fair Chair:  Erica Lombardo, would like a co-
chairperson 

• Walk-a-Thon Chair for next year:  Anne Krinke, would 
like a co-chairperson 

• Carnival Chair:  OPEN POSITION 

• Tiger Tuesday Chair:  OPEN POSITION 

• Staff Appreciation Chair:  OPEN POSITION 

• Saver Campaign Chair:  OPEN POSITION 

• Box Top Coordinator:  OPEN POSITION 

• Social Media Chair: OPEN POSITION 

• Roosevelt Merchandise Chair: OPEN POSITION 

• Grant Writing Chair: OPEN POSITION 
 
Community Connections: 
 

 
 

From Eau Claire Area District 
The Eau Claire Area School District offers a Community 
Events & Resources section on its web site. Families & 
students may go to Community Events to view flyers for 
upcoming events & resources in our community that apply 
to school-age students & families. If provided by the 
organization, paper copies for events may also be available 
in common areas of our buildings. 
 

Adult Crossing Guards Needed 
We are looking for an adult crossing guards to substitute 
and volunteer to work when our regular Adult Crossing 
Guards are unable to.  If you are interested, please call 
Roosevelt at 715-852-4700. 
 

From The ECCC Health Department 
 

 
 

 

http://www.rcu.org/schoolaccounts
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=IA0k1QFkzkaxyY3CFSPgIaZh3L39gzlAjL2pw7mth0hUNEtWSkQ4QVpUNTlDRUxaWFNWN0dPUEFWTi4u&route=shorturl
mailto:Mariah.Wheeler@rcu.org
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzVjZWIxOWUtMWM5MS00N2MxLTg0YmMtMGNjMzkwMTQzYjQz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2225789cc8-448d-4562-a14d-ad5bea58ee87%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22912e9833-e130-4617-a713-d0513d953a5d%22%7d
http://www.ecasd.us/District/About/Community-Events
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From The ECASD Homeless Coordinator 

Hunger & Homeless Awareness Week is November 17th - 
23rd .  ECASD serves approximately 300 students each 
school year who experience a homeless situation, and 
approximately 43% of our district families have an income 
that qualifies them for free or reduced school meals.  
ECASD schools are always in need of healthy pre-packaged 
snacks and ready-to-eat meals for students. Please 
consider donating items to a school of your choice or to 
our district office (500 Main Street) for distribution to all 
schools. Other ways to give: Please consider donating your 
items, time or monetary gifts to Eau Claire organizations 
and agencies that serve food and provide shelter / housing 
services to families and children in need  
 

 
 

 

From ECASD Hmong Club 

 

 

 
 
 

The Eau Claire Area School District does not discriminate 
against pupils on the basis of sex, race, national origin, 
ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, 
sexual orientation, or physical, mental, or emotional or 
learning disability or handicap in its education program or 
activities.  Federal law prohibits discrimination in 
employment on the basis of age, race, color, national 
origin, sex, religion, or handicap. 
 


